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School Celebration 

 

Graduation 

     Amine returned to Lebanon in late July to participate in the first graduation ceremony of Noor 

El-Salam Academy in Beirut.  Lead teacher Amira borrowed caps and gowns for all the students.  

Gift boxes were donated for each student by another non-profit.  Parents attended, speeches 

were given, and a live-stream video was made.  Click the link here to watch. 

Such a joyous and memorable day!  The teachers really worked hard to make it a special 

occasion for the families.   

In August, the school is closed for a month-long holiday, and will reopen in September, weather 

and war permitting.   

 

https://www.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=844346127640908&id=100004996033047&mibextid=oFDknk&rdid=CGiX4fEO3wyBinub


 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Three Outings 

      The children, all 145 of them, were taken by 2 buses to a nearby park and zoo.  Several 

parents came along as chaperones for the day-long festivities.  They saw a bear and a tiger, rode 

on a pony, fed a bunny, and had some treats.  It was a whole new experience for most of them 

and they appreciated it. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Select students who had given their best efforts at school were chosen from Levels 2 and 3 to 

visit a school north of Beirut for one day. 

The host students put on a program for our students and all played games and sang songs of 

praise together.  Lunch was Kraft Mac'n'Cheese!  It was a lovely respite from the hustle and bustle 

of Beirut and the teachers were able to observe another school's operations. 

      Finally, all students in Level 2 and 3 were invited to attend sleep-away camp in the country for 

3 days.  They feasted on communal meals, played games, and enjoyed the country setting and 

being together. 

  

 



 

 

Outreach 

         We continue to search for corporate funding or grant opportunities.  With the school year 

starting soon, our coffers need to be refilled to ensure we can keep as many students as 

possible within our fold.  The young ones now know what to expect and how to act in school, 

and the older ones are making up for lost time in their studies.  They know they are loved and, 

for the most part, they are thriving.  We are doing good work that is making a difference in the 

lives of families caught in a desperate situation. 

Your Support is Appreciated 

As always, your individual donations and your help spreading the word and alerting us to 

any grants is appreciated more than you know. 

Donate Online 

Or donate by mail: 

Noor El-Salam 

1237 Purdue Drive 

Longmont, CO 80503 

We will continue to work for peace and to give children hope through education and love. 

Gratefully,  

Amine & Noor El-Salam Board 

 

https://d2vnjs04.na1.hubspotlinksfree.com/Ctc/I9+113/d2VnJS04/VWcP1N3c8L2hW6Y7KSf7GKH5XW6P_DFt5jldLqN1zSXsF3m2ndW7lCdLW6lZ3kqW1cS7_K7rhYfQW42wF2Q8pnlggW71kPD12lcy44W7Sz0jV82pzxJW83gx7V49005TW4f3Sdj7K1F4FW6L26nY7dCKVZW8nhzg85FXMqhW6gbBfq7bLxTnW5N0y-86ywBdZW3SNNzf2BsB8NW4L72gX90sfvBW1XSfBD2HbZPJW53yM9M2v8-5GW6PSp_43ndd8YW4XbdyC42BL75N7X9_sfgkK9dVhSKF27ppJGzW8sQ3Hs1VyrnzW1Dw0D75XyQsrVVbMfb3rqF2LN90fBJ7cfPPrVt55zX81lVGLN4G7H0fqjf6Wf8SlymP04
https://www.google.com/maps/search/1237+Purdue+Drive+%0D%0A+Longmont,+CO+80503?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/1237+Purdue+Drive+%0D%0A+Longmont,+CO+80503?entry=gmail&source=g
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